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To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Marilie Smith, Administrative Secretary 
 
Subject: Report of Planning Commission Action 
 
Date:  July 9, 2018 
 
RE: PCN18-0030 - Consideration of and possible action on a request for the 

Sparks City Council to sponsor an amendment to the 2012 Truckee Meadows 
Regional Plan to relocate a regional utility corridor.  

 
Assistant Community Services Director Armando Ornelas presented this agenda item 
at the Planning Commission meeting of July 5, 2018. Mr. Ornelas shared background 
and analysis supporting the requested amendment.  
 
Following the presentation there was general discussion regarding the request. Mr. 
Pete Etchart, Chief Operating Officer for Washoe County School District also 
provided clarification and additional information regarding the request as needed. 
 
MOTION: Commissioner Carey moved to forward a recommendation of support of 
PCN18-0030, providing for the Sparks City Council to sponsor an amendment to the 
2012 Truckee Meadows Regional Plan to relocate a utility corridor based on the facts 
as set forth in the staff report. 
 
SECOND: Commissioner Read. 
 
AYES: Commissioners VanderWell, Carey, Brock, Fewins, Petersen 

and Read. 
NAYS:  None. 
ABSTAINERS: None. 
ABSENT:  Commissioner Shabazz. 
 
Motion passed. 

 


